Re: Council File: 18-0437 - - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and Approved by PLUM Committee

Marla Pelz <mapdesigns@earthlink.net>

Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 6:13 PM

To: Clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org, Sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, Councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmen.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, mike.bonin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org

Honorable Councilmembers:

I am in the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations and I support the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department's October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

I specifically support the following modifications:

- Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,

Marla Pelz 10960 ½ W. Pico Blvd. Los Angeles CA 90064

Fwd: Council File 18-0437- Exposition Corridor TNP: Support CD5 Modifications

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>

To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:08 AM

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Margaret <thehealyfamily1@verizon.net>

Date: Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 11:39 PM

Subject: Council File 18-0437- Exposition Corridor TNP: Support CD5 Modifications

To: Blumenfield <councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org>, Buscaino <councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org>, Harris-dawson

<councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org>, Krekorian <councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org>, Martinez

<councilmember.martinez@lacity.org>, Ofarrell <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>, Price <councilmember.price@lacity.
org>, Rodriguez <councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org>, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@
lacity.org, councilmember.bonin@lacity.org, councilmemberhuizar@lacity.org, Ryu <david.ryu@lacity.org>, Wesson
<councilmember.wesson@lacity.org>

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org

Re: Council File 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: Support the Modifications Recommended by CD 5 and Approved by PLUM Committee

Honorable Councilmembers:

I live in close proximity to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo. Light Rail stations, and I understand and agree with the effort to build more housing in our area. I believe, as do my neighbors, that the establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed Use (NMU) Zone proposed by CD5 for Pico Blvd. from Sepulveda Blvd to Overland Avenue will meet the goals for growth in new housing. These important modifications were unanimously approved by the PLUM Committee at its regular meeting on June 26th, 2018 and mirror the Planning Department's October 2017 recommendations, which were made after 4 years of analysis and extensive community outreach and participation.

I support the following modifications:

- 1). Establishment of the Neighborhod Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone proposed by CD5. for Pico between Sepulveda and Overland Avenues.
 - 2). Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Blvd.between Military and Kelton Avenues.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration.

Margaret Healy

Sent from my iPad





Fwd: Expo Corridor Plan

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:10 AM

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Eric Kline <filmactorsworkshop95@gmail.com>

Date: Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 4:01 PM Subject: Expo Corridor Plan

To:

RE: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and Approved by PLUM Committee

Honorable Councilmembers:

As a resident of the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations, I am writing to voice my support for the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department; s October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- iñ Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- ¡ñ Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee; s recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,

Eric Stephan Kline

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1056
Sharon.Gin@lacity.org

LACityClerk
Connect
Mobile
Click Here
to

Fwd: WESTWOOD CORRIDOR PLAN

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:11 AM

----- Forwarded message ------

From: <itshayjude@aol.com> Date: Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 3:16 PM

Subject: WESTWOOD CORRIDOR PLAN

To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, mike.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org,

david.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org,

councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org Cc: sharon.gin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org, wssm@wssmhoa.com

Honorable Councilmembers:

As a resident of the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations, I am writing to voice my support for the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Departments October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modification Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.

Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committees recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,

Jude Luttrell 10641 Missouri Ave LA 90025



Fwd: Expo Corridor plan, Plum Committee

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>

To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:11 AM

----- Forwarded message ------

From: <parofail@aol.com>

Date: Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 1:28 PM

Subject: Expo Corridor plan, Plum Committee

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org,

councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org, "dylan.sittig@lacity.org." <westwoodgardens@gmail.com>

Hello,

I live in the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations and I support the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department's October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,



Fwd: ETCNP - district 5

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>

To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:11 AM

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Babette Markus <babettemarkus@gmail.com>

Date: Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 11:40 AM

Subject: ETCNP - district 5

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org,

councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org, Westwood South of Santa Monica HOA

<wssm@wssmhoa.com>

Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and Approved by PLUM Committee

Honorable Council members:

As homeowners and residents in the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations, I am writing to voice my support for the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department's October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- 1. Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,

Respectfully. Babette Markus and Jack Weir 1913 Thaver Ave. LA, 90025



Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>

To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Skip Harris <skip-harris@ca.rr.com>

Date: Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 11:32 PM

Subject: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org,

councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org, wowhoa@ca.rr.com, "Victoria Harris (personal)"

<victoriais@ca.rr.com>

Honorable Councilmembers:

We live in the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations and we support the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department's October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, we support the following modifications:

- Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,

With warm regards, Skip & Victoria Harris

Los Angeles, CA. 90064

Skip-harris@ca.rr.com

victoriais@ca.rr.com

Sharon Gin City of Los Angeles Office of the City Clerk 213.978.1056 Sharon.Gin@lacity.org



Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org> Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:08 AM

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Mamer. John <iohn.mamer@anderson.ucla.edu>

Date: Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 10:28 PM

Subject: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: "mike.bonin@lacity.org" <mike.bonin@lacity.org>, "councilmember.huizar@lacity.org" <councilmember.huizar@lacity. org>, "councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org" <councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org>, "councilmember.englander@ lacity.org" <councilmember.englander@lacity.org>, "councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org" <councilmember.blumenfield@ lacity.org>, "david.ryu@lacity.org" <david.ryu@lacity.org>, "councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org" <councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org>, "councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org" <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>, "councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org" <councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org>, "councilmember.martinez@lacity.org"

<councilmember.martinez@lacity.org>, "councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org" <councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org>, "councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org" <councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org>, "councilmember.wesson@lacity.org" <councilmember.wesson@lacity.org>, "councilmember.price@lacity.org" <councilmember.price@lacity.org>

Cc: "paul.koretz@lacity.org" <paul.koretz@lacity.org>, "sharon.gin@lacity.org" <sharon.gin@lacity.org>,

"dylan.sittig@lacity.org" <dylan.sittig@lacity.org>, "westwoodgardens@gmail.com" <westwoodgardens@gmail.com>

Honorable Councilmembers:

I live in the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations and I support the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department's October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,

John Mamer

10811 Esther Ave

Los Angeles, CA. 90064

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1056
Sharon.Gin@lacity.org



LACityClerk

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:09 AM

----- Forwarded message ------

From: indira venkatesan <indira.venkatesan@gmail.com>

Date: Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 10:24 PM

Subject: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org, wssm@wssmhoa.com

Honorable Council members:

As a resident of the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations, I am writing to voice my support for the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5.

Specifically, I support the following important modifications:

- 1. Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- 2. Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to accept the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications detailed above.

Thank you for your consideration,

M. Indira Venkatesan 2235 Camden Ave W. Los Angeles, CA 90064



Sharon Gin City of Los Angeles Office of the City Clerk 213.978.1056 Sharon.Gin@lacity.org **LACityClerk** Connect Mobile Click Here Click Here

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org> Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:09 AM

----- Forwarded message ------

From: natarajan venkatesan <nvenky30@hotmail.com>

Date: Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 10:13 PM

Subject: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: "mike.bonin@lacity.org" <mike.bonin@lacity.org>, "councilmember.huizar@lacity.org" <councilmember.huizar@lacity.org" <councilmember.huizar@lacity.org org>, "councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org" <councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org>, "councilmember.englander@ lacity.org" <councilmember.englander@lacity.org>, "councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org" <councilmember.blumenfield@ lacity.org>, "councilmember.price@lacity.org" <councilmember.price@lacity.org>, "councilmember.wesson@lacity.org" <councilmember.wesson@lacity.org>, "councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org" <councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org>,
"councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org" <councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org",
"david.ryu@lacity.org"</pre>

<david.ryu@lacity.org>, "councilmember.martinez@lacity.org" <councilmember.martinez@lacity.org>,

"councilmember.rodriquez@lacity.org" <councilmember.rodriquez@lacity.org>, "councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org" <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>, "councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org" <councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org>

Cc: "paul.koretz@lacity.org" <paul.koretz@lacity.org", "sharon.gin@lacity.org" <sharon.gin@lacity.org", "sharon.gin@lacity.org", "sharon.gin@lacit

"dylan.sittig@lacity.org" <dylan.sittig@lacity.org>, "wssm@wssmhoa.com" <wssm@wssmhoa.com>

Honorable Councilmembers:

As a resident of the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations, I am writing to voice my support the compromise Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department; so October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- iñ Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- in Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee; s recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration, Natarajan Venkatesan 2235 Camden Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90064

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1056
Sharon.Gin@lacity.org

LACityClerk
Connect
Mobile
Click Here
to
Learn More

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:09 AM

------ Forwarded message ------

From: Wansun Song <wsong2216@gmail.com>

Date: Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 10:13 PM

Subject: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org, wssm@wssmhoa.com

Honorable Councilmembers:

As a resident of the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations, I am writing to voice my support for the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department; s October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- 1. Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- 2. Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee; s recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,

Wansun Song

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1056
Sharon.Gin@lacity.org

LACityClerk
Connect
Mobile
Click Here
to
Learn More

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:09 AM

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Ivy Rappaport <ivyrappaport@gmail.com>

Date: Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 9:19 PM

Subject: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org, wssm@wssmhoa.com

Dear Honorable Councilmembers:

As a resident of the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations, I am writing to voice my support for the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department; s October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration.

Kindest regards,

Ivy Rappaport

1878 Greenfield Ave., #304

Los Angeles, CA 90025

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1056
Sharon.Gin@lacity.org

LACityClerk
Connect
Mobile



Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:09 AM

----- Forwarded message ------

From: F.Paul DuBose <fpdubose@gmail.com>

Date: Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 8:52 PM

Subject: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org, westwoodgardens@gmail.com, dylan.sittig@lacity.org, Jeff Hronek hronekhardwood@me.com

Dear Honorable Council members:

I live in the community to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations (specifically, on Esther Avenue) and I support the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department's October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above. Please feel free to call me at (310) 570-8161 with any questions or comments.

Thank you for your consideration,

Paul DuBose Annie DuBose



Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:10 AM

----- Forwarded message ------From: **craig.weller** <craig.weller@att.net>

Date: Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 6:21 PM

Subject: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org,

councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org, wowhoa@ca.rr.com

RE: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and Approved by PLUM Committee

Honorable Councilmembers:

I live in the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations and I support the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department's October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,

Craig Weller

craig.weller@att.net

(310)963-7185

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1056
Sharon.Gin@lacity.org



Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>

To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:10 AM

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Marilyn I tusher < Mltusher@att.net>

Date: Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 6:01 PM

Subject: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org, huizar <councilmember.huizar@lacity.org>, Marqueece Harris-Dawson <councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org>, "Councilmember.Englander@lacity.org" <councilmember.englander@lacity.org>, Bob Blumenfield <councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org>, Curen Price <councilmember.price@lacity.org>, Herb Wesson <councilmember.wesson@lacity.org>, Gilbert Cedillo <councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org>, Councilmember Krekorian <councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org>, David Ryu <david.ryu@lacity.org>, Nury Martinez <councilmember.martinez@lacity.org>, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org, Mitch O'Farrell <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>, Joe Buscaino <councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org>

Cc: Paul Koretz <paul.koretz@lacity.org>, sharon.gin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org

Honorable Councilmembers,

Attached please find our letter of support for the above referenced council file.

We urge each and every one of you to vote in favor of this item when it comes before you. It was unanimously approved by the

PLUM Committee on June 26, 2018.



Westwood Gardens Civic Association

Since 1948

P.O. Box 642001 Los Angeles, Ca. 90064 westwoodgardens@gmail.com

Via email

July 1, 2018

Los Angeles City Council Los Angeles, CA. 90012

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org; councilmember.huizar@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.englander@lacity.org; councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org; councilmember.wesson@lacity.org; councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org; councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org; david.ryu@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org; sharon.gin@lacity.org; dylan.sittig@lacity.org;

RE: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and Approved by PLUM Committee

Honorable Councilmembers:

As President of Westwood Gardens Civic Association, Inc., I am writing on behalf of our Board of Directors and the entire Westwood Gardens Civic Association, a well- established single family residential neighborhood of over 600 homes.

We live in the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations and fully support the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department's October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, we support the following modifications:

- Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

We urge you to follow the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sincerely,

Marilyn Tusher, President Westwood Gardens Civic Assn.Inc.

Thank you for your consideration and favorable vote.

Sincerely. Marilyn Tusher, President Westwood Gardens Civic Assn., Inc.

Sharon Gin City of Los Angeles Office of the City Clerk 213.978.1056





ExpoCorridor Transit Neighborhood Plan July 2018 to Council.pdf 373K

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:10 AM

To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Gail Hedding <gailhedding57@gmail.com>

Date: Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 4:42 PM

Subject: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org, WOWHOA <wowhoa@ca.rr.com>

Honorable Councilmembers:

We live in the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations on Military Ave and we support the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department's October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,

John and Gail Hedding 2918 Military Ave Los Angeles, CA 90064

Sharon Gin City of Los Angeles Office of the City Clerk 213.978.1056 Sharon.Gin@lacity.org



Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:11 AM

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Lisa Graffin < Imgraffin@gmail.com>

Date: Sun, Jul 1, 2018 at 2:28 PM

Subject: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org, westwoodgardens@gmail.com

Honorable Council members:

I live within the boundaries of Westwood Gardens, adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations, and I support the following modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5.

- Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

These changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department's October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,

Lisa Graffin

Sharon Gin City of Los Angeles Office of the City Clerk 213.978.1056 Sharon.Gin@lacity.org



Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:11 AM

----- Forwarded message ------

From: bob cimiluca <bcimiluca@hotmail.com>

Date: Sun. Jul 1, 2018 at 12:36 PM

Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and Subject: RE:

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: "councilmember.huizar@lacity.org" <councilmember.huizar@lacity.org>, "councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org" <councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org>, "councilmember.englander@lacity.org" <councilmember.englander@lacity.org" <councilmember.englander@lacity.org</p> lacity.org>, "councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org" <councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org>, "councilmember.price@lacity. org" <councilmember.price@lacity.org>, "councilmember.wesson@lacity.org" <councilmember.wesson@lacity.org>, "councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org" <councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org>, "councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org" <councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org>, "david.ryu@lacity.org" <david.ryu@lacity.org>, "councilmember.martinez@lacity.org"
<councilmember.martinez@lacity.org>, "councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org" <councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org>, "councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org" <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>, "councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org" <councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org>

Cc: "sharon.gin@lacity.org" <sharon.gin@lacity.org>, "dylan.sittig@lacity.org" <dylan.sittig@lacity.org>, "wssm@wssmhoa.com" <wssm@wssmhoa.com>

Honorable Councilmembers:

As a resident of the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations, I am writing to voice my support for the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department; s October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- ¡ñ Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- ¡ñ Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee; s recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration, Bob Cimiluca

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1056
Sharon.Gin@lacity.org



Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:12 AM

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Russell, David T <david.russell@csun.edu>

Date: Sat, Jun 30, 2018 at 11:53 PM

Subject: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: "mike.bonin@lacity.org" <mike.bonin@lacity.org>, "councilmember.huizar@lacity.org" <councilmember.huizar@lacity.org>, "councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org>, "councilmember.englander@lacity.org" <councilmember.englander@lacity.org>, "councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org" <councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org>, "councilmember.price@lacity.org>, "councilmember.wesson@lacity.org" <councilmember.wesson@lacity.org>, "councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org" <councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org>, "councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org" <councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org" <councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org" <councilmember.martinez@lacity.org" <councilmember.martinez@lacity.org>, "councilmember.martinez@lacity.org>, "

Dear Los Angeles Councilmembers:

I live in the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations and I support the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department's October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration, David

David T. Russell, Ph.D.
Director, Center for Risk and Insurance
Professor of Insurance and Finance
California State University, Northridge

Voice: 818.677.2438

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1056
Sharon.Gin@lacity.org



Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:12 AM

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Toni O'Neill <toni.mckillop@gmail.com>

Date: Sat, Jun 30, 2018 at 10:06 PM

Subject: RE: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org, Westwood Gardens Civic Association <westwoodgardens@gmail.com>

Honorable Councilmembers:

I support the modifications that were recommended on Tuesday by Council District 5. I live in the boundaries of Westwood Gardens and am happy to see that the Planning and Land Use Committee also unanimously approved them.

I attended the PLUM meeting on June 26th to voice my approval of the October recommendations that had taken four years of community outreach and analysis and to voice my concern over the subsequent hijacking of that process which happened with zero community representation behind closed doors.

This has been a thriving and close knit community for almost 100 years. Our residents realize that we need to contribute to the housing crisis that has affected our state. The 600 unit building going up and the 90 unit building in permit phase show our commitment to do our part. Indeed, with four years of work from our community members, we have even managed to exceed the city's expectations whilst at the same time taken important steps to ensure that our spirit and identity are not stripped away with the dollar signs of greedy developers.

Specifically, I support establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue and removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration, Toni O'Neill Ashby Ave 90064

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1056



Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:12 AM

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Marilyn Frost <frostmarilynj@gmail.com>

Date: Sat, Jun 30, 2018 at 3:27 PM

Subject: RE: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org,

councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org, Westwood South of Santa Monica HOA

<wssm@wssmhoa.com>

Dear Honorable Council Members.

First off, let me thank you for the service you provide as public servants for our Los Angeles neighborhoods.

I have only lived in this area of the westside of the 405 for 7 years, and even in that short time I have seen our community go through many changes. I thank you for approving the restrictions on the overbuilding of single family homes on our lots, although, what still gets built looks like mansions to me.

As a resident of the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations, I am writing to voice my support for the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department; s October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- iñ Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- iñ Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sincerely,

Marilyn Frost 2208 Patricia Avenue Los Angeles, CA 90064

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1056
Sharon.Gin@lacity.org



Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:12 AM

------Forwarded message -----

Date: Sat, Jun 30, 2018 at 1:56 PM

Subject: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org, wssm@wssmhoa.com

Honorable Councilmembers:

As a resident of the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations, I am writing to voice my support for the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department; s October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- iñ Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- iñ Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee; s recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,

Keith Solomon 2348 Kelton Avenue LA. CA 90064

2300 Block of Kelton Avenue Street Captains:

- Keith Solomon
- Cris Hartwick



----- Forwarded message -----

From: James Alan Fawcett <fawcett@usc.edu>

Date: Sat, Jun 30, 2018 at 1:25 PM

Subject: RE: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: "mike.bonin@lacity.org" <mike.bonin@lacity.org>, "councilmember.huizar@lacity.org" <councilmember.huizar@lacity.org>, "councilmember.huizar@lacity.org>, "councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org>, "councilmember.englander@lacity.org" <councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org" <councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org" <councilmember.price@lacity.org" <councilmember.price@lacity.org" <councilmember.wesson@lacity.org" <councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org" <councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org>, "councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org>, "councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org" <councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org" <councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org" <councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org" <councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org" <councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org"

<david.ryu@lacity.org>, "councilmember.martinez@lacity.org" <councilmember.martinez@lacity.org>,

Honorable Councilmembers:

As a resident of the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations, I am writing to voice my support for the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department's October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- ¡ñ Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- ¡ñ Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee; s recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,

[&]quot;councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org" <councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org>, "councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org" <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>, "councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org" <councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org>

Cc: "paul.koretz@lacity.org" <paul.koretz@lacity.org>, "sharon.gin@lacity.org" <sharon.gin@lacity.org>, "dylan.sittig@lacity.org" <dylan.sittig@lacity.org>, "wssm@wssmhoa.com" <wssm@wssmhoa.com>

James A. Fawcett

2242 Glendon Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90064-2009

310 433 8195 Mobile

213 740 4477 Office

fawcett@usc.edu

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1056
Sharon.Gin@lacity.org



Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:13 AM

----- Forwarded message -----From: Joan Daniels <joan@jtdlaw.com>
Date: Sat, Jun 30, 2018 at 1:07 PM

Subject: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org, wssm@wssmhoa.com

Honorable Councilmembers:

As a resident of the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations, I am writing to voice my support for the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning

and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department; s October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- iñ Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- iñ Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee; s recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,

Joan T. Daniels, Esq. Law Office of Joan T. Daniels 2355 Westwood Boulevard, Ste.224 Los Angeles, CA 90064-2109 Telephone: (310) 474-4600 Facsimile: (310) 861-5264

Email: joan@jtdlaw.com

The information contained in this email is intended only for the confidential use of the recipient named below. This message may be an attorney-client communication, and as such, is privileged and confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by email or telephone and delete the message. Thank you.

Sharon Gin City of Los Angeles Office of the City Clerk 213.978.1056 Sharon.Gin@lacity.org



Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 9:13 AM

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Steve Rogers <steve.wssm@gmail.com>

Date: Sat, Jun 30, 2018 at 10:10 AM

Subject: RE: Council File: 18-0437 - Exposition Corridor TNP: SUPPORT the Modifications Recommended by CD5 and

Approved by PLUM Committee

To: mike.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org,

councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, sharon.gin@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org

Honorable Councilmembers:

I live in the community adjacent to the Westwood and Sepulveda Expo Light Rail stations and I support the modifications to the Exposition Corridor Transit Neighborhood Plan (ECTNP) recommended by Council District 5. These important changes were unanimously approved by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee at its regular meeting on June 26, 2018, and mirror the Planning Department's October 2017 recommendations, which were made after four years of analysis and community outreach.

Specifically, I support the following modifications:

- Establishment of the Neighborhood Mixed-Use (NMU) Zone, proposed by CD5 for properties on Pico Boulevard between Sepulveda Boulevard and Overland Avenue.
- Removal of rezoning for properties on Exposition Boulevard between Military Avenue and Kelton Avenue.

I urge you to follow the PLUM Committee's recommendation by voting to approve the ECTNP with the modifications noted above.

Thank you for your consideration,

Stephen Rogers

Pelham Avenue, CA 90064

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1056
Sharon.Gin@lacity.org

LACityClerk
Connect
Mobile

